



Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (OTS) NPOH

West Stoke Road Lavant Chichester West Sussex PO18 OBW

Tel: 01243 527382 Fax: 01243 530677
E-mail: office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk
Website: www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk

20th March 2018

Dear Parents

The children in Wren and Robin classes will be visiting Marwell Zoo on Friday 4th May. This visit will support our Learning Journey "All about animals", which we will be studying after Easter. As part of our visit we will have a workshop on 'All About Animals' in the Education Centre which will be an interactive session focusing on some of the animals at Marwell. We will travel by coach leaving school at 9.15am and arriving back to school before the end of the school day

The children will not need to wear their school uniform, but please send them in suitable warm clothing and have a waterproof coat as much of the visit will be outside! As there will be a lot of walking involved, it is essential that the children's shoes are comfortable and fit well.

Chartwells will provide packed lunches for the children if you would like and we will take the children's school water bottles with us as well. However, if you would prefer to prepare a packed lunch for your child, please do let the office know as soon as possible and at the latest by Wednesday 28th March, so that the correct number of meals can be ordered from Chartwells. Your child will not require any spending money.

We have tried to keep costs to a minimum, and The Friends have kindly subsidised this visit, but we would appreciate it if you could help with a voluntary contribution of £20 to cover transport, insurance and entry fees. Although the contribution is voluntary, we do need to point out that it is probable that the visit will not take place unless all parents, who are able, are willing to contribute. As a school we do not have the resources to fund these visits totally ourselves. Please do speak to Mr King or one of us in confidence if you are unable to contribute on this occasion. This is a very exciting learning opportunity and will be a very educational and worthwhile trip.

Please return the consent slip below together with your contribution of £20. We trust that the details you have already provided on the off-site permission /medical form are still correct, but please do let us know if any of the details have changed.

Yours sincerely			
Ellet	J-J-L	Jyelland	
Mrs I. Elliott	Mrs J. Jenkinson	Mrs J. Yelland	
×			
	MARWE	LL Z 00	
I confirm that I am hap to Marwell Zoo on Frida	ppy for my child ay 4 th May and enclose a co	to travel by contribution of £20.	coach
I would like a Chartwel	ls packed lunch	ill provide my child with a packed lunch	
Signed			















